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The terrible events of 11 September cast long shadow and 
1
will have far-reaching 

implications. We must urgently assess the p tential impact and possible consequences 

for this small region. I would therefore be grateful if each of you would prepare a 

perspective based on your departmental se ice responsibilities. I should be grateful if 

you would report the outcome of your consid ration to Permanent Secretary colleagues 

at a special PSG meeting to be held on Frida 28 September. 

It would be helpful if you could circulate a ummary of your report in advance of the 

meeting. This will facilitate discussion and e able those of us at the centre to start the 

process of pulling together the major issues hich will have to be dealt with, or faced up 

to, in the foreseeable future. Please I t me have your returns by Thursday 

27 September. 

GERRY LOUGHRAN 
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